
CAMP SPRINGS INITIATIVE 

July 17, 2007 

MINUTES 

 

The monthly meeting of the Camp Springs Initiative was held July 17, 2007 

at St John Lutheran. Attending were Carolyn Allender, Lonnie Enzweiler, 

Nancy Enzweiler, Don Girton, Chuck Heilman and Bob O’Shaughnessy.    

 

The meeting was called to order by Carolyn Allender. Notes from the last 

meeting were presented, as there were no minutes to read. Nancy Enzweiler 

volunteered to take the minutes for the meeting. 

 

Treasurer’s Report: The balance in the treasury is $910.50.  

 

Committee Reports 

  

Signs: Chuck, Don and Bob will work on the rock wall around the south sign. 

 

Trail: Our grant application has been endorsed by the Governor’s office. 

Final approval is pending 

 

Historic Homes: Mike and Lonnie Enzweiler have mounted the Stonehouse 

Trail sign and have plans for another sign. 

 

Comprehensive Plan: Don Girton discussed the need for CSI to help the 

Planning Commission define the Camp Springs area and describe the types of 

activities that will take place within those boundaries. Chuck will request a 

map and Don will announce a meeting in August to look at a map and define 

boundaries. 

 

Old Business:  

 The by-laws will be the sole subject of the next meeting and will be 

voted upon then. A working copy of the by-laws will be distributed 

prior to the meeting. 

 Camp Springs Day will be planned by Nancy and Carolyn. The proposed 

date is September 29. 

 



New Business: Chuck will talk to the KDOT about a bike trail being included 

in the reconstruction plans for KY 547. 

   

The next meeting of CSI will be held August 21 at 7 p.m. at St. John 

Lutheran. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Nancy Enzweiler, Vice President 
 


